YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO THE
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CELEBRATING THE ACCOMPLISHMENTS OF GRADUATING LESBIAN, GAY, BISEXUAL, AND
TRANSGENDER STUDENTS AS WELL AS LGBT ALUMNI/AE

APRIL 24, 2010
2:00 PM
MEMORIAL HALL BALLROOM

SPONSORED BY THE THE DEPARTMENT OF INTERCULTURAL AFFAIRS' LGBT RESOURCE CENTER,
LAMBDA ALLIANCE, AND GLOBES

RECEPTION IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING CEREMONY
ADINKRA HALL - 407 MEMORIAL HALL

RSVP TO UGALAVENDERGRADUATION@GMAIL.COM BY APRIL 5, 2010

FOR INFORMATION ON HOW TO PARTICIPATE EMAIL UGALAVENDERGRADUATION@GMAIL.COM



